The Hot Sheet December 24, 2017

Small Group Sign Ups

Small groups are at the heart of Riverlawn because we believe that's where the rubber meets the road of our faith and relationships. If you want to join a small group, you can sign up in the Nook. If you would like to lead a group, you can talk to Josh Gores. If you have any questions about small groups, contact Sharon Page in the church office at 316-838-9388 or at spage@riverlawn.org. You can sign up online any time at Riverlawn.org/small-groups.

New Sunday Service Time

We have a slight adjustment to make to our Sunday service times. We will still host three services, but the third service will be moved back 10 minutes, from 10:50 to 11 A.M. This change will begin on Sunday, Jan. 7. Contact the church office at 316-838-9388 or at questions@riverlawn.org with any questions!

Christmas Lunch

If you don't have any plans for Christmas, join us for lunch tomorrow at Noon in the Young Adult Room on the northwest side of the gym! This is for anyone that would like to have company on a day that can oftentimes feel lonely. You may bring food if you would like, but it is not required.

The Hot Sheet December 24, 2017

Wichita Area Prayer Meeting

Riverlawn will be the host for a city-wide prayer meeting on Thursday, Jan. 4. The prayer movement in Wichita has gained steam in the past few months, holding meetings at churches around the city and even at Cessna Stadium. It starts at 7 P.M. and you can find more information at WichitaPrayer.com.

Riverlawn Office Closed

The Riverlawn office will be closed tomorrow and Tuesday, Dec. 26. It will also be closed on New Year's Day 2018. We apologize for any inconvenience and we hope you have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Meals on Wheels & Union Rescue Mission Sign Ups

If you would like to help deliver meals for Meals on Wheels, head to the Info Center to sign up! Meals must be delivered in pairs. We are also looking for people to volunteer at Union Rescue Mission, an organization that helps homeless people get back on their feet. Contact Sharon Page at spage@riverlawn.org for more info!